
Attend an upcoming Kindergarten Information Session at your elementary school before January 30th.  
Check the district website or your school’s website for dates and times.

HOW DO I
REGISTER MY CHILD

FOR KINDERGARTEN?

Students New to LPS:
Visit www.littletonpublicschools.net to preregister your 
kindergartner online any time before  January 30th.

Existing LPS Families:
Contact your kindergartner’s school to set up an account 
for your kindergartner in your existing Family Portal 
account in Infinite Campus any time before January 30th.

Step One:

Step Two:

When you register your child at either your school or the 
Education Services Center, please bring the following 
items for your child: 

•	 A printed copy of your online preregistration, which 
you completed and printed at home  

•	 Birth certificate  
•	 Immunization records  
•	 Proof of residency (house contract, deed, utility bill 

or lease agreement)  
•	 Emergency contact information

Step THREE:
Attend the Kindergarten Registration Event at your 
elementary school on January 30th or 31st. 

After February 3, 2017:
After February 3rd, Kindergarten Registration will take 
place at the Education Services Center, 5776 S. Crocker 
St., Littleton, CO 80120. 

WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING WITH ME?

Do I have to live in the Littleton Public Schools district or in the neighborhood 
of my school of choice?

No. LPS welcomes out-of-district students, and we work with families to accommodate in-district 
optional enrollment whenever possible. Contact the LPS elementary school of your choice and 
ask about open enrollment and/or in-district optional enrollment opportunities.

WWW.LITTLETONPUBLICSCHOOLS.NET
BIG ENOUGH TO SERVE YOU.
SMALL ENOUGH TO KNOW YOU.	


